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Sekember 22, 1983 s

G03-83-752

Mr. T. W. Bishop, Director
Division of Resident Reactor Projects
and Engineering Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Subject: PROJECT NO. 3
MAINTENANCE OF NRC SITE OFFICE AT WNP-3

Reference: NRC Letter, T. W. Bishop to A. D. Kohler,
same subject, dated September 13, 1983.

The Supply System understands the need of NRC Region V to retain office
space at the WNP-3 site during the current extended construction delay.
Accordingly, we will continue to provide the office space currently
assigned to the Resident Inspector.

O
A. D. Kohler (760)
Program Director
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cc: J. Adams - NESCO
D. Smithpeter - BPA
Ebasco - New York
WNP-3 Files - Richland
R. D. Hill - Puget Scund Power & Light Company
P. Inman - Washington Water Power Company
B. D. Withers - Portland General Electric Ccmpany
E. M. Burton - Pacific Power & Light Company
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